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Design Professional Contracts 

Policy: 
 
Summary/Purpose: Contracts from all Design Professionals for construction or design projects must be 
reviewed by the Associate Vice President of Facilities Management, Vice President of Finance and 
Administrative Services, and signed by the University President after the contract has been properly 
reviewed by the IHL Legal Services Department. 

 

Contracts from all Design Professionals for construction or design projects shall ensure all applicable 
codes, the guidelines of the University, and the guidelines of the State of Mississippi are followed. 


